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Clatsop County Public Health has been informed of two COVID-related deaths of Clatsop County
residents this week.

The individuals are:

An 80-year-old man who died Feb. 12 at his home. He was vaccinated against COVID-19.
No other information was available.
A 57-year-old man died on November 21, 2021, at a Portland hospital. He was not
vaccinated against COVID-19.

Clatsop County has recorded a total of 42 COVID-related deaths.

https://www.clatsopcounty.gov/publichealth/page/two-covid-related-deaths-reported

